
PLAN Test at NHS on Saturday, February 28, 2015  
 

Nipomo High School and Central Coast New Tech High School sophomores who are thinking 
about going to a 4-year university are encouraged to take the PLAN Test on Saturday, Feb-
ruary 28, 2015 (8:00 -11:30 a.m. at Nipomo High School).   
 

The PLAN test is the practice test for the ACT College Admissions test.  Students can take either the ACT or the 

SAT as their college admissions test.  Many students take both tests, hoping their score on one or the other will be 

higher.   
 

The PLAN test is designed to be taken in the sophomore year.  The PLAN test provides students with detailed infor-

mation on careers and college majors that match their interests.  Students also receive a detailed score report 

which indicates their areas of strength and weakness in math and language.   
 

For students who aren’t sure what career they are interested in or what major to declare in college, the PLAN Test 
can help give them direction. 
 

When students sign up for the test, they will be given a “Why Take the Plan” brochure with more info on 
the test.  Sample test questions can be found at:  www.planstudent.org 
 

The cost of the test is $20.00 - checks payable to Nipomo High School.  Students can buy a 
ticket at the NHS Activities Office through Friday, February 27.  
The test will be administered from 8:00-11:30 a.m.  Students check in at Olympic Hall for 
room  assignments.  For more information,  contact Mr. Hubbell, NHS counselor, at 474-
3300, ext. 3251.  

Mark  the Date! 


